2023-2024 Historian and Media Relations
Bulletin #4 ‘Do it for those who can’t”

It was great to see everyone who was able to venture out to Mid-Winter. | had 21 attendees join
the Historian and Media Relations training.

The Legacy Auxiliary Member Video is due to me by March 31. Please make sure to include
the historian and media relations award no. 1 when sending the video. Please reach out if you
need my mailing address if sending via mail.

Here are some interview question ideas if you need assistance with this piece.

 Share your name, auxiliary, and when you joined the VFW Auxiliary.

e How did you get involved with the VFW Auxiliary?

e Share about the auxiliary you currently belong to.

* Share a story about a project or program you have been involved with.

* Share about your favorite way(s) to engage with veterans, their families, or the
community.

e How has the VFW Auxiliary impacted your life?

e What message would you share with others who might consider joining the VFW
Auxiliary?

e What would you define as your VFW Auxiliary legacy?

e What would you like people to know or remember from your story?

s there anything else we should talk about that we haven't covered?

National President’s Visit — We hope you will join us for the National President’s Visit. It is
scheduled for 27-29 March 2024. Activities will be based in the Bremerton / Port Orchard area.
The flyer is included with this bundle of bulletins, or you can find it on the website. We look
forward to seeing you at this event.

Thank you Robbin

Robbin Seeberger

VFW Auxiliary Department of WA - Historian and Media Relations Chairman 2023-2024
Email: rseebergerauxviw@gmail.com Cell (text ok): 253-209-2205




